
 
 

 
 

SHOP STEWARD WORKSHOP AT LOCAL 31 
 

April 13, 2022 
 
The TEAMSTERS LOCAL 31 hosted a Shop Steward Training and Grievance 
Handling Workshop in New Westminster’s Inn at the Quay Hotel. The over 60 
Stewards were enthusiastic about learning how to conduct investigations and file 
grievances.  
  
President Stan Hennessy invited past Local 31 Business Agent Kathy Peters, now 
the CIRB Regional Director, Federal Mediation and Conciliation Service, to 
conduct the class. Also from the federal labour board was Louise Aubertin, 
Director, Dispute Prevention and Relationship Development Services Federal 
Mediation and Conciliation Service Labour Program Employment and Social 
Development Canada, and Susan Fisher, Conciliator/Mediation Pacific Region 
from the Canada Industrial Relations Board, who did a fabulous job instructing the 
workshop. 
  
All LOCAL 31 Business Agents were present for the class and had a great time 
encouraging their Stewards and providing helpful insight and examples on 
approaching the numerous day-to-day workplace situations and the importance 
of understanding the collective agreement.   
 
The next Shop Steward Workshop will happen in Prince George later this year. 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


